
School Board Meeting/Workshop:    April 22, 2013 
 

Subject:        Combined Polling Places 
 
Presenter:        Anita Underberg 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
 Approval 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 
 Hassan Township has been annexed into the City of Rogers effective January 1, 
2012.  The portion of Hassan Township that is a part of the Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose 
School District is now known as Rogers Precinct 2 for election purposes.  We must 
update our combined polling places to reflect this change. 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): 
 

 
Resolution Establishing Combined Polling Places for School District Elections Not 
Held on the Day of a Statewide Election 

 


